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Public Service 
Recognition 

Week 

• May 2nd to 8th 2021

• Public Service Recognition Week is celebrated the first 
week of May since 1985 (beginning on the first 
Sunday of the month) to honor the people who serve 
our nation as federal, state, county, local and tribal 
government employees.

• 36 years of honoring those who serve the public and 
connecting our government to the people it serves. 

• The Human Resources Department launched a 
Countywide “I chose a career in public service 
because…” message campaign, inviting the workforce 
to participate. 





Social Media Post on 
April 28th



Public Comments
on the 

Human Resources 
Department

Social Media Pages 

The public is invited to post a “how 
have County services made a 

difference in your life and the life of 
others?” message and to name 

individuals in their message, if they 
wish. 

Messages are posted on the 
Human Resource Department 

County Jobs Instagram and 
Facebook pages. 



County of Monterey employees 
are appreciated and valued for 

their public service! 


